
 

 

 

DATE:   May 2, 2022 

TO:  Mayor Robinson, Deputy Mayor Nieuwenhuis, and Councilmembers 

FROM:   Nathan D. McCommon, Deputy City Manager, 452-4194 
  Office of the City Manager 

 
SUBJECT: Adapting City Services while Reopening Facilities 

 

At the Council meeting of May 2, 2022, staff will speak under the Report of the City 

Manager regarding the City’s measured approach to reopening facilities following the 

relaxing of the Governor’s orders and the latest guidance from Seattle – King County 

Public Health. The delivery of services, the public uses of City buildings, and seasonal 

programming have been adapting to remain effective while keeping the public and 

employees safe. The presentation will talk about this journey of adjusting within the new 

environment. 
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